Newall Green Primary Year 4 Newsletter Autumn 2020

Class PE Days

4AP will have PE on a Thursday and 4CK and 4MP will have PE on a Friday.

Please send your child to school in their PE kit and trainers for the day.



Subjects this half term include:

<u>Literacy:</u> The Egyptians - Egyptian Cinderella Numeracy: Place Value, Multiplication and Division

Science: Good Vibrations History: Ancient Egyptians

Geography: Egypt and the River Nile

Art/DT: Egyptian Pottery contrasting with Clarice

Cliff

R.E: Hinduism ICT: We are co-authors PE. / Games: Athletics

Please ensure your child brings their reading book and diary into school every day.

e-safety

Please could we have your support in ensuring that your child is continuously reminded about the dangers of the Internet.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventingabuse/keeping-children-safe/onlinesafety/

Home-School Diaries: a reminder:

Every child has been given a diary/school planner to bring to School and take home each day.

Please can you sign the relevant parental consent pages with regards to internet safety and local trips.

Please look at your child's diary and feel free to write in them whenever you need to.

Homework Reminder:

The Government recommends that Year 4 children should read for about 20 minutes each day.

Year 4 set homework each week:

Reading books daily & weekly spellings Maths and Literacy once a week

Please ensure that your child completes this in good time every week.

Homework - given out on a Friday and handed in on a Wednesday.

Spellings - given out on a Friday and tested the next Friday.

Reading - please listen to your child read as much as possible (ideally every night)

School Website

To access information, pay for school dinners and trips, view class curriculum information and much more, we have set up a new school website:

www.newallgreen.manchester.sch.uk/

Please contact the school office if you have not yet received a login.

Thank you,

Mr Pattenden, Mr Pearson and Miss Kerr.



